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I would like to you to consider banning all forms of child seats trailers etc used on bicycles 

on any public road. I believe that it is only a matter of time before some tragic accident will 

happen as the child has no protection whatsoever. The child has no choice if they are going 

to be transported in this way and it is up to Government to protect them. When my children 

were young I also used a bike seat and the kids loved it but I didn't realise the deadly 

situation that I placed them in. People who use theses extras to carry children are not bad 

people but I doubt if they have thought about the dangers. Please consider my requests as I 

do believe they should be seriously thought about . 

Thank you 
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